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Dear Danny
I’ve got your email, and I was sorry to hear your problem. I bet the problem isn’t as bad as it seems, I think there are lots of things you can do to make friends.


The best thing you can do is start to be participating in your classroom. Just introduce yourself to your classmate or talk about something that you and your new friends’ interest. By doing this, you’ll be more confident to talk to another classmate. You could also talk to another or say something in a small group of people. If you don’t know your friends’ names, please ask them. Don’t worry.                   I think maybe they want to talk to you, too. If you do this, you might get a group of best friends. You’ll be more confident in your new school and study there happily.

These are my suggestions. You can do something more if it would make you feel better. Don’t be shy and be friendly as much as you can. Don’t forget to let me know how you’re getting on.

Good luck

Nut (
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